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CAUTION: External Email

I  object to proposal AGALA029 Netherbarns in the Local Development Plan .
The plan is based on incorrect information as the trees proposed will not adequately hide the development from Abbotsford
.
Abbotsford is a major tourist attraction because of its historical significance and also its nature and  river walks. The
grounds are open all year round
This is not what we need in Galashiels.
I am a local resident living at Tweedbank and regularly walk through the estate  on both sides of the river.
I object as a local resident on grounds of damage to environment and local disruption to area.
AM Harrison

 


